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SSCC Foundation and NCB announce new scholarship 
opportunity  

The Southern State Community College Foundation has partnered with National 
Cooperative Bank (NCB) to offer a new scholarship opportunity for students of color.  The 
NCB Minority Excellence Scholarship fund has been established to demonstrate NCB’s 
commitment to diversity, equity and inclusion in the southern Ohio region and support the 
pursuit of education for all people. 

 The purpose of the NCB Minority Excellence Scholarship is to financially support 
deserving students of color attending Southern State Community College majoring in 
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